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ALL-DISTRICT SUMMER SHUT DOWN 2020-2022 
 
 
All-District Summer Shut Down was implemented in the summer of 2014 in response to a 
District Leadership team proposal to the Board of Education.  Over the past several years there 
has been considerable positive feedback from employees, students and parents pertaining to the 
All-District Summer Shut Down week.  The All-District Summer Shut Down week allows 
families to plan vacations and students to decompress knowing there are no expectations for 
participation in any District activities. 
 
The following list summarizes the All-District Summer Shut Down procedure: 
 

• No District 228 student activities, practices, camps, conditioning, etc. will occur. 
• No facilities will be rented or open to any groups. 
• S.A.F.E. will be closed during the Shut Down Week. 
• Only authorized school personnel will be permitted to enter any school facility. 
 

 
 
 
 Summer 2020 Summer 2021 Summer 2022 
ALL-DISTRICT 
SUMMER SHUT 
DOWN 

July 4-July 12 July 3-July 11 
 

July 2-July 10 

 
 
 
 
 


